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Keep in Touch ...... Like us on facebook: Woodside Childrens Nursery 

Visit our Website:   www.woodsidechildren.co.uk 



Adventurers & Conquerors 

World Book Day was also Dr 

Seuss day – we looked at ‘The 

Cat in the Hat’ story and made 

some Cat in the Hat pictures.  

 Touch Table - We have also 

been playing with our new 

touch table. 

 
Pancakes - Golden syrup play 

dough was on the menu for 

Pancake Day – smelled lovely! 

 
Toast Day was celebrated with 

bananas on toast for snack.   
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Explorers 

We have been working on 

our independence and trying 

to put our own coats on. 

 
We made our own play 

dough too, mixing and 

stirring. 

 
Painting with glue sticks was 

great fun experimenting with 

colours. 

 
We’ve been very musical  

too playing with our 

instruments.   
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Nursery Closure Dates  

Good Friday 14th April & Easter 

Monday 17th April 2017 

 

 

 

Spring Term Themes 

Our upcoming themes for April 

will be: Food & Spring  

 

 



Kids Club 

We practised our chopstick skills for 

Chinese New Year and made a huge 

Rooster, amongst other activities for 

our week long celebration. 

 
With lighter nights and better weather 

on the horizon we will be mostly 

outside after school. 

Homework Club will still be on offer 

but will be limited to the balance of 

inside/outside play.   

Coats – please keep an eye on the 

weather and send your child(ren) with 

appropriate spring jacket rather than 

bulky winter coats as our trundle 

trucks are getting overloaded! 
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Woodside Childrens Nursery 2-4 Hazel Grove, Sleaford NG34 8BG 
 Tel: 01529 307500   

Email: enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk  

IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION 
  

2017 Parents Evening: Thank you for everyone who attended our parents 
evening on 21st February 2017.    
 

Kids Club: A reminder that the weekly cut off is 9 am on Friday mornings for the 

following week for term time requests.   

 

Easter Holiday Club: Monday 3rd April up to and including Thursday 13th April 

2017 

 

Term Dates for 2017:   The current funding term ends on Friday 31st March and 

restarts on Tuesday 18th April 2017.  Our term dates (aligned with LCC) are:  

Spring Term 4  Monday 20th February 2017 – Friday 31st March 2017 

EASTER    Monday 3rd April 2017 – Monday 17th April 2017  

Nursery Closed Good Friday 14th April & Easter  

Monday 17th April 2017 

Summer Term 5 Tuesday 18th April 2017 – Friday 26th May 2017  

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 1st 2017 

HALF TERM   Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2017    

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 29th May 2017 

Summer Term 6 Monday 5th June 2016 – Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 

Fee Increases:  As per latest invoices parents/carers are advised that new fees 

will occur as of 1st April 2017; if you require additional information regarding this 

please let us know. 

 

Ongoing Projects :  Details of our next project are advertised in the sealed 

display units outside the Main Entrance Door.  As you can see we have already 

started to replace the flooring in the area outside the office, our plans are to 

finish block paving this area and purchase some Maths & Literacy Cabins to 

safely house some new resources for these areas.  If you would like to discuss or 

have any ideas about how we can invest any spare funds back into the Nursery 

please discuss with Katie. 

 


